Tuesday Newsletter

November 13, 2018

PARENT INFORMATION

- The School board is starting to review and update our school policies. We will be attaching the proposed updates to the Tuesday Newsletter as the board starts to review them. We would love your feedback on the policy changes.
- Week of November 12: Bus Ridership Week! Please help us keep our bus rider numbers up for the week!
- Last week for warm clothing donations: Winter Clothing Drive! We are looking for gently used or new Boots, Snow Pants, Jackets and Gloves. Only new hats can be accepted. Please bring all donations to the front desk during school hours. All donations are greatly appreciated.
- **November 19-23**: Thanksgiving break No School

BASKETBALL

Girls practice will be everyday after school until 4:30 unless a game is scheduled.

NO PRACTICE OVER THANKSGIVING BREAK!!

- November 14: Home against Dubois @4:30
- November 26: 4th 6th Grade Girls Game against Ririe @ 4:30
- **November 27:** Home against White Pines @5:00
- November 30: At Ririe @ 3:30
- More games are being scheduled.

PTO NEWS

- **November 14:** PTO meeting @ 10am. PTO knows it's hard to attend these meeting with everyone's busy schedules but if you are able to attend this meeting the PTO would greatly appreciate it.
- Pizza Week!! Call or Text Order to 208-521-1121 by 11/15. Pick up Friday, 11/16, between 3:15 and 5.

COMMUNITY NEWS

- November 23: Lighted Tractor Parade at the American Legion Hall @ 6pm
- December 11: Board meeting @ 7Pm.

Sign up for important school text alerts! Text 'SWAN' to 91011